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Dear 
 
We are happy that you will represent Eurocommerce as a speaker in our Forum.
 
As regards the next steps:

My team will arrange a phone call to brief you on the envisaged format and content of the
panel, discuss the focus of your intervention and answer questions.
We are also planning a coordination phone call with all panellists in May/early June.

 
I would like to thank Eurocommerce for its contribution to this initiative and look forward to a
continuation of our constructive cooperation!
 
Kind regards,
 

 
 

 

European Commission
DG Financial Stability, Financial Services and Capital Markets Union

 
Find us on the web: http://ec.europa.eu/finance/index_en.htm
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
The views expressed in this e-mail are my own and may not,
under any circumstances, be interpreted as stating an official
position of the European Commission.
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